
 

 
 
 
 
Dear colleagues from France, Italy and Portugal, 
 
On behalf of the "Spanish Society of Parasitology", we are hosting the XVIII 
SOCEPA Congress, in Las Palmas de Gran Canaria (Canary Island), from 
September the 17th to the 20th, 2013. 
 
It is our pleasure to inform you that, for the first time, the "Société Française de 
Parasitologie" (SFP), the "Società Italiana di Parassitologia" (SoIPa) and the 
"Sociedade Portuguesa de Parasitologia" (SPP) are taking part in this event. Because 
of that, the SOCEPA is hosting the “International Meeting of Parasitologist from 
France, Italy, Portugal and Spain”. 
 
Though the challenge this event represents, we are going to be delighted to meet 
you in September. 
 
We encourage you to visit the XVIII SOCEPA Congress website: 
 
http://xviiisocepa.ulpgc.es/index.php 
 
 
Notice that: 
1. The registration deadline is on June the 15th, 2013 
2. Website information is updated frequently 
  
 
Thanks for your attention. 
 
We hope to see you soon! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Magnolia Conde 
Scientific Committee 
XVIII SOCEPA 


